
October 
4th - Poet Visit, Mark Grist, for National Poetry
Day
WB 14th & 21st- APDR Parent/Teacher Meetings
WB 14th - Recycling Week (Info to follow)
17th- EYFS Workship 5.30pm-6.30pm
18th - Wear it Pink Breast Cancer Awareness Day
24th - ESA Autumn Disco
25th - Children’s last day in school 
(Half term)
November 
4th - Children back to school
7th - ESA Fireworks
WB 11th - TLC Parent/Teacher Meetings

NEWSLETTER

Badgers 97.67%

Squirrels 97.59%

Chimps 95.00%

Hedgehogs 99.29%

Dolphins 99.69%

Foxes 96.21%

Giraffes 95.48%

Jaguars 95.81%

Koalas 97.14%

Lemurs 98.18%

Meerkats 97.42%

Sharks 98.71%

Tigers 90.00%

Wombats 98.06%

Zebras 97.19%

On Friday 18th October, we will
all be wearing it pink in support of
Breast Cancer Now.  Donations of
£1 can be given.  Please wear an

item of pink- however big or
small!

GROW AWARD

UPCOMING KEY DATES

27.09.24

ATTENDANCE (%)
W/C: 16/9/24 TO 20/9/24
WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE IS 96.93%

KS2: Lola, Kimberley, Millie,, Darcie, Mariya, Patrick i
Kian and Jonni.KS1: Margot,, Lukas, Archie, Louis and Emily 

Well done to all of our GROW award winners this week. 



ESA FIREWORKS VOLUNTEERS

LEARNING AND GROWING TOGETHER FOR LIFE IN ALL ITS FULLNESS
“I CAME TO GIVE LIFE, LIFE IN ALL ITS FULLNESS” (JOHN 10:10) 

GROWING BEYOND SCHOOL

Congratulations to Maisie,
who took part in a trial for
Peterborough United Girls
Academy and earned a
place in their 2024/2025
squad!  WOW!

  PRESCHOOL NEWS
Caterpillars Class
This week in Caterpillars, we have been
exploring ‘All about me’ and ‘My Family’.
To extend this, we have been reading 'Monkey
Puzzle' by Julia Donaldson which led us to
discuss any similarities and differences we
might have from our friends, discuss our
emotions and reasons 'why' we love our
families.
We have also created some wonderful self-
portraits this week using different materials to
show our features, and we have been looking
at family photos and sharing our past
experiences of trips out with our families on
the big screen to show our friends!

BOOM READER

We are thrilled to announce that in Key Stage
2 (Years 3-6) our home reading records will
now be completed via BoomReader.
BoomReader is the award-winning app
designed to support teachers, parents and
children with logging reading and books. 
The benefits are endless!
https://www.boomreader.co.uk/parents
On Monday 30th September, you will receive
login details from your child’s teacher that will
contain everything you need to get your child
started on BoomReader!  Exciting!

We hope that you have seen the flyer for this
year’s ‘Fireworks Night’. The fireworks are
organised purely by volunteers from our
committee and without parent and staff
helperst the ESA can’t put on their events. 

If you’d like to help with the fireworks event,
anything from an hour to the whole event
makes a massive difference. 

Please message the ESA via their Facebook
group or email esa.eyeprimary@yahoo.co.uk

https://www.boomreader.co.uk/parents


LEARNING AND GROWING TOGETHER FOR LIFE IN ALL ITS FULLNESS
“I CAME TO GIVE LIFE, LIFE IN ALL ITS FULLNESS” (JOHN 10:10) 

NOTICES 

Eye C of E Primary School
currently has a vacancy
for a Wraparound Play

Worker.

Details for this vacancy
can be found on the

school website.

 For more information
please contact Miss

Oxbury via the school
office.


